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December 19, 2022 
 
 
 
Re:  Proposal for Annual Certifications Communications by E-mail 
 
 
Dear Programmer: 
 
 
 With respect to the annual certifications, because our employees are working remotely, DIRECTV 
proposes that, notwithstanding the formal notice provisions of our agreement, going forward the 
certification requests and responses be communicated via e-mail.  If Programmer accepts this proposal, 
please e-mail the preferred e-mail address for receiving the requested certifications to: 
g03675@directv.com.  
 

If Programmer would like to expand the notice provisions of our agreement such that all 
communications between the parties are delivered by e-mail, please notify your DIRECTV Content and 
Programming business lead, and we will work with Programmer to amend the notice provisions of our 
agreement. 
 

If Programmer has already communicated the acceptance of certification requests via e-mail or if 
Programmer’s notice provisions currently allows notices to be sent via e-mail, please disregard this 
proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
DIRECTV, LLC 
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